
25th February 2011 

 

 
 

Glass Badge will be expired on 31st March 2011 
 

 

Since J-PARC Users are registered as radiation worker every Japanese fiscal year (from 

April to March) at J-PARC, it will be expired on 31st March 2011 due to the end of JFY2010. 

Current glass badge users must return it by 31st March.  

 

[Annual Renewal] 

Users who are currently using the glass badge are eligible to get issued new glass 

badge from 1st April. Please refer the following procedures. 

 

 

18th March（Fri）: Dead line of the application for the glass badge issuance 

Please e-mail Users office by 18th March （Fri）  

E-mail: j-uo@ml.j-parc.jp  Title:”2011 Glass Badge application”  

Your name and affiliation should be noted in the mail. 

 

31st March（Thu）: Expired date of the current glass badge 

Please return the current glass badge to Users Office 

 

From 1st April（Fri）to 28th April (Thu) 

The new badge will be ready for the users who have applied until 18th March. Users 

can obtain the badge after attending the “Radiation safety instruction” at Users 

office. 

 

If you did not submit the form “Radiation worker registration form”, the glass 

badge will be removed. 

 

[New users wish to use the glass badge issued on 1st April] 

Please submit the form“Radiation worker registration form”by 18th March. The glass 

badge may not be issued if you did not submit the form. 

 

<For reference> 

  Radiation worker registration:  

http://is.j-parc.jp/uo/page_eng/exp/radiation_e.html 

 

 

 

J-PARC center Users Office 

TEL 029-284-3398 

E-mail j-uo@ml.j-parc.jp 


